Gaudette, Angela

From: Melanie Martinez <
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 11:24 AM
To: Heimsath, Ben - BC; Featherston, Witt; Little, Kelly - BC; Jacob, Mathew - BC; McWhorter, Trey - BC;

Bertron, Cara; Papavasiliou, Alexander - BC; Tollett, Blake - BC; Valenzuela, Sarah - BC; Myers, Terri -
BC; Koch, Kevin - BC; Sadowsky, Steve; PAZ Preservation; Gaudette, Angela
Subject: 1806 Travis Hts Blvd, GF-2020-140147
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*** External Email - Exercise Caution

Dear Commissioners and Staff,
| am writing in opposition to the plans for remodeling 1806 Travis Heights Blvd, for all the reasons | expressed in my
letter last month.

I'm a resident of Fairview Park and am also a volunteer for the SRCC's Preservation Committee. | am speaking for myself,
however.

After the last meeting, | understood that the owners were very considerate of their impact on what's possibly the most
significant street in our National Register District.

| do appreciate the concessions they are willing to make, such as not painting the original stone, but | am still concerned
about damaging the original facade by installing French doors where there are now windows. | saw some "revised" plans
in the backup material but did not see that change. If that HAS changed, then disregard my comment. Unfortunately,
changing to the French Doors would remove the home from contributing status.

Sincerely,
Melanie Martinez
1214 Newning Ave.
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cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





